Announce New Policy Requested by Employees [Replace with company letterhead]
Dear employees;
  

A new _________________ policy has been instituted in our department. Effective immediately, all employees are asked to _________________. 

  

This policy has been instituted in response to _________________. We believe that it will serve all of us well. 

  

Should you have any questions regarding our new _________________ policy, please speak to your supervisor. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

  

  

_________________ [name]
_________________ [signature]
